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Softball Family Nights
We are tentatively planning to gather together at one of the local softball
fields every Sunday evening in August at 7:00 p.m. Everyone nine and older is
welcome to play a seven inning game. Those nine and under will split into
two teams and run bases after the game. We are in the process of reserving
a local ball field in Cameron or Dallas. Both St. John’s and Christ Lutheran are
invited. Hopefully we’ll have enough interest to fill out a couple teams. Further
information will be provided in August bulletins.

Two quotes from Augustine of Hippo:

● “If you believe what you like in the Gospel, and reject what you don't like,

it is not the Gospel you believe, but yourself.”

● “If we live good lives the times are also good. As we are, such are the
times.”

Bible Study in Isaiah continues…
Weare about two-thirds of theway through the book of Isaiah. Everyone is
welcome to join us for Bible study eachWednesday evening throughout the
summer.!

Blessings for Readers of Isaiah according to our Study Bible:
No other OT prophet is quoted as often in the NT as the prophet Isaiah. This is
due to the breadth of topics he covered and to his frequent descriptions of
the coming Messiah and His kingdom, which find fulfillment in the life, death
and resurrection of Jesus Christ. Isaiah prophesies so often about the coming
Messiah that some commentators have called his prophecy the “Fifth
Gospel.”
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